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Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s): 

What a special year this will be for Fort Hamilton CYS! In partnership with Terry 
Finch, we will be introducing a Math Enrichment Program. This Fall our children 
will have the opportunity to participate in math  enrichment classes, meet new 
peers, make new friends, and learn new skills. We are delighted to extend an 
invitation for your child/ren to participate in CYS Enrichment 2021! 

Our Fall Enrichment Program is not designed to be an accelerated pressured 
program.   Our primary goal is for each child to have a wonderful and enjoyable 
math experience  while learning and reinforcing needed educational and social 
concepts throughout the upcoming school year.  

Registered Children in grades 2-8 will have the opportunity to participate in math 
enrichment classes provided for their grade level. Classes have been developed 
carefully and will be carried out by Mr Finch, a New York Certified Teacher.  

Parents/Sponsors will be required to attend our Enrichment Program Orientation 
scheduled for 4 PM August 27th 2021 @ Youth Services Building 412 to ensure 
the best possible outcome for program success. Registration information for the 
Fall Enrichment Program will be included with CYS Summer Camp Week 9 
schedule and will  be at no cost to our Fort Hamilton Families.  

Welcome to the CYS 2021-2022 School Year! 

Lisa Sheehan 
Fort Hamilton Outreach Director 




